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Hey Keith,

The property in question is known as the Edgerton Camp (WA4812). It was surveyed in 2007
as part of the Wake County Survey Update, and during that time, based on the evaluation of
historic resources on the property, was placed on the Study List, which essentially is an
elevated category of historic properties for potential listing on the National Register of Historic
Places. This determination was made in 2007 by the National Register Advisory Council as an
arm of the State Historic Preservation office. It was therefore eligible in 2007 for listing on the
NR, but would need to be evaluated again before it could be listed. There are no restrictions or
official designations, but a property on the Study List itself is considered to be elevated above
other historic properties. I hope this clarifies things. Thanks! Please let us know if you have any
further questions.
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